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Comments: Shoshone NF Travel Management Planning Project

 

Hello,

 

I oppose any restrictions on over the snow travel. A recent trip to the area had me searching for snowmobile

damage and finding it difficult to locate. Adequate snow coverage is sufficient, and the dates of that can be highly

variable. There are areas that can be ridden right now with no damage. Putting dates on this season is

unreasonable and restricts public access to public lands.

 

I support adding trails as this generally disperses impact and can help local businesses.

 

I am opposed to any actions that restrict public access to public lands by reasonable means at any time of the

year. I support balanced use to benefit all aspects of the public as that is what public lands are for.

 

Thanks for your consideration.

 

Danae Schafer

 

[PII]


